
From: Bonnie Hill <info@email.actionnetwork.org>  
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To: PUC: <puc@puc.nh.gov> 
Subject: DG 21-008 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 

Public Utilities Commission, 

To the Public Utilities Commission,  

Please accept this comment on Liberty's request for additional gas capacity contracts for NH 

customers via DG 21-008. 2021 has been the year in which we all have witnessed the truly 

horrifying effects of climate change all over the country, and I cannot believe that this request 

is even being considered.  

I am concerned with Liberty Utilities' continued focus on expanding fracked methane gas 

usage in New Hampshire. New Hampshire already lags behind other states in renewable 

energy use and energy efficiency in particular, and Liberty's money would be better spent 

making a difference on those fronts. Bringing in more fracked methane gas is not going to 

help ratepayers pay their energy bills this winter.  

Please reject Liberty Utilities request so that we may focus on better energy efficiency and 

renewable energy projects in our state.  

Thank you. 

Bonnie Hill  

hillbonnie@aol.com  

PO Box 485  

South Sutton , New Hampshire 03273 
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